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Parent Consent for Evaluation and Data Collection 

 
 
Date_________________________ 
 
 
Parent(s)/Guardian Name 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Re:  Child’s Name__________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Parent(s): 
 
You have requested that the above-named child be considered for Early Admission to 
Kindergarten.  The early admission process involves the gathering of information from your child’s pre-
school (if applicable), and screening by Millburn’s kindergarten team.  This data will be used to make a 
recommendation regarding early entry to kindergarten. 
 

Consent for Evaluation 
 
Please sign and return the consent form to the Millburn Elementary School office to the attention of the 
superintendent.   The evaluation process cannot proceed until this form is signed and returned. 
 

❑  Yes, I give my permission for my child to be screened by the kindergarten team. 
 

❑  Yes, I give permission for my child’s current pre-school to be contacted.  I understand that my child’s 
pre-school teacher will be asked to complete an observation form and that a member of Millburn’s early 
admission team will be conducting an observation of my child in the pre-school setting. 
 
❑  My child does not attend pre-school, so I understand that I need to furnish a letter of 
recommendation from someone who know my child well and is not related to my child. 
 
 
 

✎Parent Signature _________________________________________________Date_____________ 
	
  


